
	

	

Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	

Meeting	Minutes	

April	5th	2018	

Opening:	Meeting	opened	at	20.30pm	chaired	by	Robert	Knight	

Present:	Robert	Knight,	alan	Finchett,	Mark	Gamban,	Chris	Armstrong,	Lee	Rafter,	Martyn	Barnett,	
Dave	Thickett,	Mark	Ridgway,	Adrian	Dye,	Andy	Thickett,	Andy	Dobson,	Mike	Dackiewicz,	Jon	Evans,	
Graham	Allen,	Simon	Fairfax,	Barry	Ledger	

Apologies:	Gareth	Long	

Approval	of	previous	month’s	minutes:	Andy	Dobson,	seconded	Adrian	Dye	

Matters	arising	from	last	meeting:	na	

Captain’s	Comment		(Mark	Ridgeway):	

Marks	away	day	booked	for	Barnsley	golf	course,	24	June	£30	for	full	day,	10.30am	1st	tee	time.	
Mark	mentioned	about	his	bad	back	at	present	is	preventing	him	from	playing	but	no	issues	with	this	
from	members.	

For	Committee	Day	8th	April	pro	spoke	to	Mark	and	due	to	weather	only	16	holes	open	and	off	mats	
so	price	will	be	reduced	accordingly.	

President’s	Comments	(Martyn	Barnett):	

Away	day	booked	for	Sunday	26th	at	Springwater	golf	course	£28.50	for	full	day,	1st	tee	time	11.04am	

Treasurer’s	Report	(Adrian	Dye):	

Away	day	booked	for	Sunday	20th	May	at	Lees	Hall	golf	course.	£36	for	full	day,	1st	tee	time	10.30am.	
Adrian	gave	summary	for	finances,	only	a	couple	of	people	in	arrears	(more	details	below	on	this	
from	RK).	Very	few	bonus	balls	won	recently	which	is	good	for	finances.	Any	new	members	that	
people	know	are	more	than	welcome.	

Handicap	Secretary’s	Comments	(Andrew	Thickett):	

Andy	asked	if	anybody	else	wishes	to	play	Committee	Day	coming	up?	Last	medal	scores	all	correct.	

Secretary’s	Comments	(Robert	Knight):	

April	medal	on	Sunday	22	April	is	9.42am.	3	times	booked	for	12	members.	2	players	on	reserve	list.	

Russell	Budd	has	stepped	down	from	society,	his	deposit	money	will	go	towards	his	outstanding	
funds.	I	advised	Russell	that	anytime	his	circumstances	change	he	will	be	welcomed	back	to	society.	

	

	



	

	

AOB:	

• Alan	passed	around	amended	Committee	Day	trophy	engraved	in	honour	of	Dennis.	Spain	
away	day	no	change	in	hotel/golf	costs	but	flights	at	the	moment	available	for	£90	return	
per	person.	Show	of	hands	needed	who	wishes	to	go.	Alan	is	happy	to	book	flights	himself	
but	he	obviously	needs	proper	commitment.	Flight	details	passed	around	to	people	
interested	

• Martyn	gave	praise	for	idea	of	Committee	Day	change	re:	Dennis.	Jolly	boys	weekend	at	KP	
not	now	happening	as	they	have	increased	prices	so	Dave	T	looking	into	East	coast	deal	that	
we	went	on	a	few	years	ago.	Dave	to	contact	all	and	deposit	money	may	be	needed	soon	
from	people	going	

• Andy	Dobson	wished	to	thank	Alan	for	organising	Spain	trip	again	
• Dave	T	advised	that	due	to	upcoming	job	move	he	won’t	be	able	to	update	society	website	

as	he	did	all	of	this	whilst	at	work	
• Adrian	brought	in	some	samples	for	new	society	polo	shirts	colours.	Shirts	passed	around	

and	type	agreed	on	and	the	colour	burgundy.	The	shirts	have	been	kindly	subsidised	by	Bray	
Vintage	which	is	a	business	Adrian’s	son	is	involved	in.	Many	thanks	to	him	for	this	and	we	
must	get	something	for	him	as	a	thank	you.	Barry	commented	that	company	logo	may	be	
better	on	back/collar	instead	of	the	arm	as	previous	shirts	have	been.	All	in	agreement	of	
this	suggestion.	Cost	of	shirts	will	be	£5	per	person	with	£200	coming	from	Bray	Vintage.	
Shirt	sizes	taken	from	all	at	meeting	and	RK	to	pick	this	up	with	rest	of	members	

Meeting	closed:	21.45pm	Next	meeting	Thursday	3rd	May		-	Birley	8.30pm	


